DESERT GREENS GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING
JUNE 18, 2021

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 9:58 AM AT THE DESERT GREENS CLUBHOUSE.

THOSE IN ATTENDANCE WERE: Butch Walters, Chairman; Pat Walters, Secretary; Mike Nelson,
Co-Tournament Director; Diane Swab, Women's Rep. Co-Tournament Director; Mike Bonomi,
Treasurer; Barb Villa, at large; Ken Mather, at large; Buzz Heldt, HOA Representative. Absent: John
Bivens, at large.

MINUTES: There were no changes or corrections to the minutes of May 21, 2021. Question to
accept as written by Butch. All agreed, Unanimous.

TREASURERS REPORT: We took in $277.00 in May. Maintenance fund had $1250.39 + $138.50
equals a balance of = $1,388.89. Player’s fund had $2,334.67 + $138.50, minus $18.00 for misc.
supplies for club championship and $96.95 went to Buzz for barbecue supplies. $ 201.21 went to
awards for the plaque. Leaving a Balance of $2,157.01. Grand total for both funds is $3,545.90.
Motion to except as stated by Mike Nelson, 2rd by Diane Swab.

COURSE MARSHALLS REPORT: Just comments on divots, ball marks and the rakes by the sand
traps. Will put in the newsletter again.

OLD BUSINESS: NONE

NEW BUSINESS:
= John Bevins Letter to the committee resigning because of health reasons.

= Number of handicap golfers removed from the roster. They haven’t posted any scores for
over a year.

= Number of rounds of golf required to remain active on the roster, was lowered from (3)
three to (2) two rounds per month. Diane made a motion to change the requirement to two,
seconded by Barb Villa. Medical leave will still be 3 x’s to reestablish with each case being
determined on an individual basis.

= Labor Day (2) two-day tournament will be a scramble one day and best ball the second day.

Mike will make up the two-person teams. The fees will be $4 + (1 for mulligan) = $5.00 to
play. A signup sheet will be out on the golfer’s cabinet.

League start time for July and August will be 7 AM.

Golf Committee meetings are cancelled for July and August. The next golf committee meeting will
be September 17th, 2021, immediately following mens golf.

There being no further discussion or business the meeting was adjourned by Chairman, Butch
Walters at 10:34 AM.

Respectfully submitted by: Pat Walters, Secretary



